
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  September 12, 2024   

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

 

Via:  Todd Stoughton 

  Interim City Manager 

 

From:  Jim Young 

  Director Compliance Officer  

 

Subject: Keep Key West Beautiful Award 

 

 

Introduction 

 

The monthly Code Compliance Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award.  

Background 

 

The Code Compliance Department has established a monthly “Keep Key West Beautiful Award”. This  

award recognizes the exceptional efforts of businesses that have significantly improved their property.  

Recommendations for a property for this award, can be made to the Code Compliance Office (305)  

809-3740 or email us at code enforcement@cityofkeywest-fl.gov. 
 

Recommendation 

 

The Code Compliance Department is recommending Lemon & Lily for the month of September 2024. 

Lemon & Lily located at 804 Caroline Street is founded by two passionate locals, Holly Tremain- a 

freshwater conch and Krystal Sanchez, who has deep family ties to the island. Lemon and Lily is the 

newest business to bloom in the Historic Seaport District. This small yet vibrant stand is dedicated to 

offering the highest quality goods, delighting both locals and visitors with its handcrafted lemonades and 

beautifully arranged flowers. Lemon and Lily’s commitment to the community brings a refreshing 

perspective to the area, creating a nostalgic and welcoming atmosphere that resonates with the rich history 

of Key West.  



                     
 

                     
 

 

 

 

                     
                                                                            


